
IMPORTANT NOTICE  
 

Re.: Non-availability / Discontinuation of 
Inward Remittance Services at the 
Branches on all Saturdays w.e.f. 
06.06.2025 

 

With Effect From 06.06.2025 Inward 
Remittance services at the Branches will be 
unavailable / discontinued on all 
Saturdays.  

 
Bank of Baroda 

UAE Territory 

Date: 08.04.2025 


